S. 652 Email/Letter Template to send to your SENATOR
Dear [Senator Name]:
My name is __________ and I live in (CITY, STATE). I want to let you know that I, along with many other Deaf citizens in your state are deeply concerned that the S.652, the Early Hearing Detection and Intervention (EHDI) Act of 2017 lacked any involvement from deaf or hard of hearing stakeholders in writing the bill despite the bill focusing on the outcomes of deaf and hard of hearing babies and toddlers. To resolve this, please consider including the recommended amendments from the National Association of the Deaf. 
This bill is important to me because (Explain why- you value ASL, deaf babies and their families need more information on language milestones, many babies are language-deprived, you have experience not communicating with your family because your family did not get the right support or resources, etc). 
For more information on the amendments recommended by NAD which includes changing “early intervention” to “early language services”, you can contact Tawny Holmes, their Education Policy Counsel at  tawny.holmes@nad.org.
Thank you for your consideration and support of better outcomes for all deaf and hard of hearing babies! 
(YOUR NAME) 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
H.R. 1539 Email/Letter Template to send to your HOUSE REPRESENTATIVE
Dear [Representative Name]:
My name is __________ and I live in (CITY, STATE). I want to let you know that I, along with many other Deaf citizens in your state are deeply concerned that the H.R. 1539, the Early Hearing Detection and Intervention (EHDI) Act of 2017 lacked any involvement from deaf or hard of hearing stakeholders in writing the bill despite the bill focusing on the outcomes of deaf and hard of hearing babies and toddlers. To resolve this, please consider including the recommended amendments from the National Association of the Deaf. 
This bill is important to me because (Explain why- you value ASL, deaf babies and their families need more information on language milestones, many babies are language-deprived, you have experience not communicating with your family because your family did not get the right support or resources, etc). 
For more information on the amendments recommended by NAD which includes changing “early intervention” to “early language services”, you can contact Tawny Holmes, their Education Policy Counsel at  tawny.holmes@nad.org 
Thank you for your consideration and support of better outcomes for all deaf and hard of hearing babies! 
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